
INTERNATIONAL HALL OF FAME 

2015 Recipient 
 

I am proud to submit for nomination Mark Dwyer, GM of SA Indirect Lending 

Division, whose support has been instrumental towards my personal development and 

promoting financial literacy through FCRA classes along with providing support 

towards fundraisers benefiting the Missing and Exploited Children Foundation.  

 

Mark allowed us to support training of the staff with respect to FCRA and any other 

education provided by Alamo Credit Professionals International.  

He has continued to allow us to attend conferences and strategic meetings to network 

with others in the credit industry and strategically plan our future steps as we move  

from an aging membership to bringing a new generation of professionals whose 

training needs are technology-based and social tied events.  

 

He has provided training with regards to Requisite Organization and is the first  

to call a divisional team meeting to recognize our production, collection  

and operational support efforts.  

 

Because of Mark’s continued support of CPI, I respectfully submit him for CPI’s 2015 

Hall of Fame Award.  

 

Nominated by Pat Evans, MPCE  
Past International President  
 


